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2023 National Institute on Class Actions
Presented by the American Bar Association

October 19–20, 2023

Stuart Richter, a partner in the Class Action/Consumer Finance Litigation practice, will participate in 
"The Expanding World of Privacy Class Actions" at 4:15 p.m. on Thursday, October 19. The panel will 
discuss emerging trends in privacy class action litigation, including data breach, biometric privacy, 
and claims arising out of monitoring and recording website traffic. In addition to an overview of 
outcomes in recent privacy-related claims, panelists will discuss the theories being alleged by 
plaintiffs and how to avoid potential exposure.

Learn more about the 2023 National Institute on Class Actions.
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